
 

 

“Step Up to Middle School” Night 
Thursday, June 1, 2017 

6:00 pm 
 
 

The move up to middle school is an exciting one, and we 
want to help make the transition as smooth as possible for 
students and parents!  
 
Rising 6th graders, new Middle School students and their 
parents are invited to the Middle School Step Up Night on 
Thursday, June 1st.  Please join us for a welcome from Mrs. 
McNutt in the school cafeteria at 6:00, followed by a Q&A 
session with Mrs. Cucinotta and Mrs. Orr in the JPII Building 
starting at 6:30pm.  


